
	

	

	

	

	

	

April 22, 2020 
 
Dear LCC Families: 
 
As I am sure most of you know, Governor DeWine made the official decision to not reopen school 
buildings for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year. Instead, students will continue working 
“remotely” from home for the duration of the year. Even though I suspect most of us assumed this was 
an inevitability, hearing it confirmed brings a variety of emotions for our students and staff.  
 
While there is still much to figure out in terms of logistics (book return, locker clean out, etc.), we have 
firmed up a few decisions regarding dates that I’d like to pass along for planning purposes. As I have 
mentioned before, we will not be adding days to the end of the school year. The seniors' last day of 
instruction or CCP exams (if applicable) will remain May 6, while May 19 will be the last day of 
instruction or CCP exams (if applicable) for students in grades 9-11. A graduation ceremony in some 
fashion will take place on June 14 at 2:00 p.m. We are working to solidify the delivery platform for this 
important occasion in the next week or two.  
 
At this point, we know there will be long-term restrictions that continue throughout the next few months, 
so we have to continue to make educational and logistical decisions with restrictions and mandates in 
place. It is looking very unlikely that we will be able to have a prom. At this point, we have determined 
that having a post-prom is not in the best interest of our students since that involves renting and playing 
on inflatables. If we are able to have a dance (depending on social distancing mandates), we will look to 
have a dance (the weekend of June 13), but there will not be a post-prom this year.  
 
As difficult as it is to hear of some of these decisions, it is as equally as difficult to make them. Please 
know of our continued commitment to work alongside you to help our students in the final push to the 
end of the school year. 
 
 
Blessings, 

 

  
 
Stephanie A. Williams 
Principal/CEO ‘98 
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